
LETTER FROM THE EDITORS 

Dear Reader, 

Beginning with this issue, the process for setting type for Nuclear 

Applications will be different from that used on preceeding issues. Serious 

production problems have forced us to switch from a computer-driven Photon 

typesetter to an mM typewriter. This process and the composition house 

using it (Beljan, Ann Arbor, Michigan) are the same as used for Nuclear 

Science and Engineering. In switching, we expect to improve the accuracy 

and appearance of the journal and to enable the reader to receive each copy 

early in the month of issue. 

We feel that eventually computer-set type will be widely used, even for 

scientific material, and that we have gained experience which will be valuable 

at that time. However, we also feel that the necessity of producing a sat­

isfactory product at this time demands such a change. 

The Editors 
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